
January 16, 2001

Mr. John Burleson

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

Stratford Army Engine Plant
550 Main Street

Stratford, CT 06497

Re: Draft Final Engineering Evaluation/Cost Analysis
for Operable Unit 2 Source Areas
Stratford Army Engine Plant
Stratford, CT

Dear John: ^

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the draft final
document entitled "Engineering Evaluation/Cost Analysis for Operable Unit 2 Source Areas,
Stratford Army Engine Plant, Stratford, Connecticut." This Engineering Evaluation/Cost
Analysis (EE/CA) is dated November 17,2000. EPA notes that while the document is referred
to as a draft final version, this is the first time that EPA has had an opportunity to review the
document.

EPA's comments on the above-mentioned EE/CA are provided in Attachment I to this letter.

If you have any questions regarding these comments, please contact me at (617)918-1387.

Sincerely,

Meghan F. Cassidy
Remedial Project Manager

Enclosure

cc: Michelle Brock/Army Corps of Engineers
Ken Feathers/CT DEP

Eileen Curry/Gannett-Fleming
RAB Members
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